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I support Marine Conservation Area designations proposed for Crook Point and
Blacklock Point to help balance protection and human use for future generations.
These habitats support diverse species, and are critical for Oregon's recreation,
commercial fisheries and tourism economy.
Brent Lerwill, Charleston, Oregon
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